
      Construction is

        Underway
                          on the

     red river floodway

Remember — Ride Safe

ATTENTION SNOWMOBILERS: 

For your safety and the safety of construction workers, please do not snowmobile 
on or near the Red River Floodway during construction of the expansion project.

Currently, 31 kilometres, or approximately 64 per cent of the floodway channel is 
under excavation. In the near future, the entire length of the floodway channel will 
be an active construction zone. 

Construction workers and heavy equipment may be encountered at any time. 
New construction work sites and hazards will also come up throughout the 
year. Workers are focused on operating heavy equipment and may not see 
snowmobilers or walkers in the area. 

Crews will continue to work to provide a 1-in-300 year level of flood protection by 
this spring — equivalent to the largest flood in Manitoba history. During this time, 
help keep the construction site safe for you and for floodway workers by staying 
away from the area.
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